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To whom it may concern,  

 

Thank you for the opportunity.  My name is Grady K Rawls and I am a resident of 

Wallowa County.  I am in full support of counties being able to have control of how 

mountain lions are controlled.   

 

Over the last twenty years I have spent as much time as I can in the woods of 

Wallowa County.  It has been tough to see the Mule Deer population go down in our 

precious areas.  Where we would see groups of mule deer we now see signs of 

predators and especially Mountain Lions.   This is something that needs to be 

addressed immediately before we get to spot of no return.   

 

Please help this go to a vote in the upcoming election. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Grady K Rawls 

 


